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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

Friday, 3 May 2019 

Ramadan Food Fare 

 

This year the flavours of Ramadan are coming to Bayside. 

Travel the culinary hotspots of the world when Sydney’s newest night-market kicks off in Walz 

Street, Rockdale on Saturday 11 May. 

“Ramadan at Bayside is a community Iftar — to break the day’s Ramadan fast — and the chance 

to share the hospitality and food of our multicultural community during this special month. It 

promises to be a delicious event showcasing the halal food of our diverse community,” Mayor Bill 

Saravinovski said. 

Run over four Saturdays during Ramadan this family-friendly night food market will be an 

opportunity for the whole community to share the spirit of Ramadan. 

There will also be a jumping castle, play centre and face painting to keep the kid’s occupied. 

Ramadan in Rockdale 

Saturday Evenings 11, 18, 25 May and 1 June 

7pm – 11.30pm 

Walz Street, Rockdale 

 

Special Event Clearways and Road Closures will be in place from 4.30pm – 1.30am. 

Council recommends Public Transport. Rockdale Station and bus stops are adjacent to the event. 

There is no parking in the immediate area. It is a short walk from York Street and Market Street car 

parks. 

Any stallholders supplying halal food wanting to take part in this event are welcome to contact a 

Council Event Officer on 9562 1845 


